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Mayor Fleming and Valdez City Council-  

 

I am interested in being appointed to the Planning and Zoning Commission for the City of Valdez. I 
believe my prior experience on the Parks and Rec Commission and the Valdez City Council exhibits 
my dedication to the community and my knowledge of City functions.  

 

After serving four terms on Council, I have taken a four-year break from volunteer duties (excluding 
my continued service at the Fire Department) and I am ready to serve the community on a Board 
again.  

 

I have worked for Prospector Outfitters for 15 years and this has helped me understand what local 
companies need to grow and thrive. I have a unique perspective working for a successful local 
company and I worked through many projects/land use discussions while on City Council. It should 
not take long for me to come up to speed with current happenings within the City.  

 

My father is a retired Hotel Developer (I have shared some of his knowledge on private-public 
partnerships in the past) and I grew up following him around the country as he completed his 
various construction projects. I consider this an education by familial osmosis (not an official 
accredited degree).  

 

I would be honored to join this Board and continue my work for the community.  

 

Unfortunately, I will not be in attendance for the 12/3 City Council member as I be at a tradeshow 
for work. My contact information is at the top, please feel free to reach out to me with any 
questions.  

 

 

Cheers,  

 

Christopher Moulton 




